
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Rogue Community Health continues to be available for Behavioral Health counseling via 

telephone and we are hoping that in the near future we will be able to do virtual visits as 

well.   

We understand this has been an unprecedented time and although some students may 

simply be enjoying their spring break, as time goes on, things may become more difficult 

as isolation, tension, anxiety, depression, and uncertainty increase. We would like you to 

know we are here for you and your entire family, whether it’s helping connect you with 

services or providing mental health support.  

Nikki Day is our Student Care Coordinator and is available to assist you in connecting 

with community resources. You can contact Nikki at (541) 621-4568.  

To schedule a Behavioral Health teletherapy appointment or if you have any questions 

regarding mental health resources, please contact Lori at 541-842-7677. If your student 

attends a different school than is listed below, we are still able to offer temporary services 

at this time!  

If you or your loved ones need urgent care for a mental health crisis, please reach out to 

Jackson County Crisis Line at 541-774-8201.  

Thank you, 

Rogue Community Health Behavioral Health Team 


